
 

February 2, 2012 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Vicki Schmidt, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Public Health and Welfare 

Statehouse, Room 552-S 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator Schmidt: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 251 by Joint Committee on Health Policy Oversight 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 251 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 SB 251 would extend the sunset date of the Joint Committee on Health Policy Oversight 

from July 1, 2013 to July 1, 2017.    

 

 The Office of Legislative Services states that the total committee cost for FY 2010 was 

$12,319, and the cost for FY 2011 was $10,579.  Passage of SB 251 would continue this 

approximate level of expenditures in fiscal years 2014 through 2017. 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA 

 Director of the Budget 

 

cc: Jeff Russell, Legislative Services 


